
 

GOD HAS REAVELED HIS LOVE AND REDEMPTION THROUGH HIS SON 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
 

Dear beloved Parishioners and Visitors to the parish, 

As we celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ the Lord, our hearts are full of joy 
and thanksgiving. Indeed, it is a celebration of a great gift of love and grace 
from God to mankind.  In Christ, the Child born in Bethlehem, God has 
revealed to all people his love and redemption through his Son.   

Christ the Lord has come down in our flesh to reconcile and unite us with 
God the Father and with ourselves as brothers and sisters through his 
death and resurrection.  As we come together to the church to celebrate 
the Masses of the Nativity of the Lord, let us come with humility and on our 
knees to worship and adore him as we sing Glory to God in the Highest and 
Peace on Earth.  

 As we gather to celebrate and exchange Christmas gifts with family 
members and friends, let us rejoice in Christ the Prince of Peace and ask 
him to bless us with genuine love and to enlighten our minds with his divine 
light. May the Year 2025 become a good time for the whole world. 

Please count on my prayers and kind best wishes, 

 

Fr. William D. Oruko, AJ 

Pastor 

 

 

 

 


